
I oppose HB 2109; amending ORS 215.446, Oregon farm land is a valuable resource of this state. Go vertical frame construction if 
Oregon intends to encourage and increase energy generation from solar energy sources for electric generation. As we have seen 
from this last winter storm we cannot and should not only rely on one energy source (electric grid), we are heading for uncharted 
territory, if there is no mix to energy generation and delivery. Australia already has in production a hydrogen home unit that will 
produce 5K of energy for 2 days before recharging is necessary. Of the literature I have read America is ten years behind in 
hydrogen technology solutions. Would request the legislature tell the people what their partnership in the Western Hydrogen 
Consortium involves.


